Rec Board Minutes 1/13/2024

present: Ed, LEslie, Hilary, CHrista arrived at 615
Agenda
Skating rink equipment (liner & boards) status - Jason - rink is open but no report.

Open Gym - Christa suggested having an open gym sponsored by the rec board. AFter much discussion,
the board looked at past president when determining that the board itself doesn’t really provide
programming, and we support individuals to take their ideas and work with them. It was suggested that
anyone can reserve the gym through the school and should be encouraged to do so.

-Red Barn
- Open Red Barn dates: not doing more dates at this time. Will consider in spring when skiing is over.

- Further cleanout - medical equipment inventory is low. Leslie will work with community nurse on this.
Futerht cleanout will happen in spring.

- Annual report - Hllary will put all stuff together that board members made. and send out to the group
for editing before sending to town.

Old business:
- Request for a plaque honoring Karen Didricksen - Hilary

- Dog pot receptacles / trash - The board agreed at the last meeting that we wanted it removed, unless
another entity could pick it up regularly. Hilary will communicate with selectboard. Bags will be there but
no receptacles.

- Port-o-let: it was agree
- Red Barn Dedication - Christa - wants to attach it to an event, perhaps this summer.

- Other Bike signs, - Thetford has signs but it is a town ordinance not a state law so put up the signs. Ed
still working on this

Leslie will reach out to Anne for a pocket park report. Hillary will put all together and send to the group
for edits before sending to the town.



